

181 James St. N., Hamilton, ON, L8R 2K9 phone: 905 522 8686, fax: 905 522 8696

www.thresholdschool.ca

15 March 2004

Blake Heald CSE Mississauga, ON

Dear Mr. Heald:

A quick note to thank you for the EXCELLENT work your company provided us. As a charity we are on a very tight budget, so to have someone come in and efficiently do the work is a huge relief.

Your technician, Darko, was extremely polite and professional. He put us all at ease; peace of mind, when it comes to computers, is no small thing!

On behalf of the volunteers, instructors, staff and students of Threshold...

Many, many thanks,

Andrew Copp Executive Director